
Student Notices 
Friday, June 23, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A notice for all students: Students are reminded and encouraged to remove non-essential items from 
their lockers today, if they haven’t already done this. The year end locker clean out will be taking 
place on Monday. If you clean out your locker today, please leave the lock on the locker. We will ask 
you to remove it and give it to our staff during the locker clean out on Monday. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attention Sharks, if you have an award from the awards night, please come to the office to pick up 
your awards at lunch or after school. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attention current gr. 10/11 students- are you needing Volunteer hours? Do you like playing games/ 
sports? Well if you do then perhaps you would like to volunteer at the end of the summer in August 
for a Summer Connections camp.  See Ms. Sidhu in room 501 to sign up, and get more details if you 
are interested in earning some credit hours towards your 30 Volunteering hours. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Reminder to check the Lost & Found bin for your missing items! If you are missing an electronic 
device, come see Ms.Kwok in the office. All unclaimed items will be recycled/donated at the end of 
the month. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Students, please note that microwaves will NOT be available for student use for the last week of 
classes. Please bring lunch accordingly! 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


